

Weekly Newsletter

Monday 9/17/2018

WELCOME TO THE 2018-2019 SEASON!!

Officers this year:

Sean Donnelly - President Jay Menick – Vice President Stephen Broudeur – Treasurer Kevin Brown – Statistician Open Position – Sgt at Arms

We need a Sgt at Arms officer to help us with weekly tasks and responsibilities, including but not limited to selling raffle tickets each week. Please let one of the officers know if you are interested.

Incentives this year:

\$20 back to those that pre pay for the year up front.

Available for a limited time!

Pay the Entire Year – \$580

Pay ½ the Year - \$310

Preferred Payment – Cash or Venmo. Credit charges fees. \$64.08 in processing fees on Monday 9/10!

\$20 back for each new bowler that you recruit to the league. The new bowler must be a full time member for the entire year to qualify for the incentive.

Pay with Venmo:

Starting this season, we are asking for as many bowlers as possible to take advantage of paying for their dues with Venmo! Venmo is a free service. linked to your accounts, that allows you to make payments quickly and easily through an app. This will allow us to more quickly manage payments, payment history, as well as utilize the no fee service that reduces the workload of the officers.

Check out Venmo online.

Our Venmo handle is @mnblboston

See Stephen (Treasurer) for more information!

Weekly Raffles:

We encourage everyone to buy raffle tickets each week. It is a great way to win some CA\$H while supporting the league and the events that come to you throughout the year. Thank you for your continued support!

BIRTHDAYS & MORE!!

David Coughlin 7/1

Mark Connors 7/7

Chris McDonough 7/18

Jake Culley 7/27

Joey Peltier 8/06

Kark Tabling 8/9

Rick Coco 8/22

Tony DeOliveira 9/05

Kate Colbert 9/06

Mark Roy 9/07

Ed Banks 9/25

Ron Noel 9/28

Happy Birthday!!!

Please make sure that we have your birthday on file so that we can recognize your special day! To view or update your info, please see or contact Kevin Brown.



Our Mission Statement

To provide a safe, structured environment where the GLBTQ community and their friends, regardless of skill level, can enjoy the sport of candlepin bowling.

Renting Shoes:



If you rent bowling shoes from Boston Bowl remember to tell them that you

are bowling with the MNBL (League 108) to receive the discounted rate of \$2.80. Premiere Rewards Club members note that you earn points for renting shoes. Be sure to show your card to the desk attendants.

Treasurers Report:

Ticket Sales 9/10: \$118.00 Spare Strike 9/10: \$39.00 Spare Strike Total: \$30.00 Pin to Win 9/10: \$39.00 League: \$40.00

Dues: \$20 per week

Bowlers: 56

Boston Bowl: \$800.80

Current Reserve:

Will complete after week 3.

We need new Bowlers:

This season the registration fee and weekly bowling fee will be \$20. We plan to continue to offer the usual amenities (i.e. bowler gifts and trophies, prize nights, our annual holiday and yearend banquets, the ever popular pizza parties hosted by Boston Bowl). The more bowlers we have, the more income we have to do fun things, so please spread the word that we are looking for new bowlers. Please share our pages, and help us try to attract some new bowlers! Facebook is a great tool to do that.

Welcome New Bowlers:

Please continue to welcome our new bowlers, get to know them, show them the ropes, and make them feel at home. Review our rules and our 10 commandments on our website!

FIRST AND FOREMOST – WE ARE A NON-COMPETIVE FUN LEAGUE!! WE ARE ALL HERE TO HAVE FUN AND ENJOY A NIGHT OUT! If you're running into an issue with another team and the way they are bowling please bring it to one of the officers' attention and we will address it!

Practice starts weekly at 7:05PM. Boston Bowl asks that we be finished with bowling by 9:45pm forgoing any issues with the alleys!

Like us on facebook @mnblboston

Contact us:
mondaynightbowlingleague@gmail.com

Visit our website at: http://www.mnbl.net